J o the Future, Ef Salvador:

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. !QEL s, 2018

To: PUBLIC ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS

From: AGUSTINES E. CEPE, Ph.D., CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Land Titling

Date: April 25, 2018

All school heads are hereby directed to gather all documents pertaining to school ownership
for the land inspection that will be held this coming May 2 to 11, 2018.

For information and guidance.
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